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October 1, 2004
This Memo Has Expired
MEMORANDUM NO:18-04

(Expires on December 31, 2004)
(FHWA APPROVED 9/29/04)

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS
DISTRICT BITUMINOUS ENGINEE g )
! o
FROM: Ananth Prasad, Director of Construction

COPIES: David Sadler, Jim Musselman, Greg Schiess (FHWA), Jim Warren
(ACAF), Bob Burleson (FTBA)

SUBJECT: ASPHALT MIX DESIGN

Due to recent shortages in the supply of aggregates and its impacts on
construction projects, please process a $0.00 specification change for all active
contracts. The specification change is as follows:

Subarticle 334-3.2.1 General, Insert the following sentence before the last
sentence of the first paragraph:

During the progress of the work, if an unusual shortage of aggregates is
encountered at the project and the condition is beyond the reasonable control of
the Contractor and could not have been reasonably anticipated or mitigated, the
Engineer, in his sole discretion, may allow the use of an additional mix design;
however such allowance shall be at no additional cost or time to the Department.

This modification is in conjunction with the efforts of the CQC Specification
Revision Task Team.

If you have any questions, please contact David Wang in the State Construction

Office at (850) 414-4152 or SC 994-4152.
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